
TOWNSHIP OF SUMPTER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2025-2026 OPERATING BUDGET 
 

The Sumpter Township Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing at the Sumpter 
Township Board Room, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111 at; 
 

5:30 pm, Tuesday 
March 25th, 2025 

(Prior to the Township Regular Board Meeting) 
 

Regarding the 2025-2026 Operating Budget and related information. 
 

NATURE OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 
 

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), 
MCLA 41.72a (2) (3), and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). The Sumpter Township 
board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the 
hearing impaired and audiotapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to 
individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon 5 days’ notice to the 
Sumpter Township board. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services 
should contact the Sumpter Township board by writing or calling the following: Don 
LaPorte, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111. 
 
This Notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e 
 
For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted to the 
Township Clerk’s Office at Sumpter Township, 23480 Sumpter Rd, Belleville, MI 48111. 
 
 
Don LaPorte 
Clerk  
Township of Sumpter  
 
Posted: March 6th, 2025 

Published: The Eagle, March 13th, 2025 

 


